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Village Primary Easter Raffle 2022  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

Friends of Village are organising a Chocolate Raffle and would appreciate donations of chocolate 

(e.g boxes of chocolate, Easter Eggs etc) as prizes.   

If you are able to donate to our raffle please send any donations in from Monday 21st March to Tuesday 

5th April. 

 

Your child will be bringing home raffle tickets in a booklet. Please return the booklet with sold and 

unsold tickets along with the cash for the tickets. Names and class of the child must be written on the 

back of each ticket to allow us to identify the winners. Tickets need to be returned to school by Tuesday 

5th April. The draw will take place the following week.   

  

Thank you for your continued support  

  

Friends of Village 
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